
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 05-008 
 
DATE: February 25, 2005 
 
TO: VIB Surveillance Panel  
 
FROM: Richard E. Grundza 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of BC-6 
 
 
 
 A recent Motion for General Consent, issued on February 9, 2005 and closing on February 23, 
2005 had no negative comments regarding the approval of BC, Batch 6. As a result, BC Batch 6 (BC-6) is 
approved for usage in Sequence VIB testing, effective February 24, 2005. 
 
 
 
REG/reg 
 
 
 
c:  ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gas/sequencevi/memos/mem05-008.pdf 
 


